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POSTPONEMENT OF BOARD MEETING

Reference is made to the announcement of Wai Chi Holdings Company Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 8 March 2024, in relation 
to the convening of a meeting of the board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company on 
Friday, 22 March 2024 for the purpose of, among other things, approving the final results of 
the Group for the year ended 31 December 2023 (the “Annual Results”) and considering the 
payment of a dividend, if any.

As the Company’s auditor and reporting accountant requires more time to finalize and 
complete the auditing work for the audited consolidated financial statements of the Group for 
the year ended 31 December 2023, the Board hereby announces that the meeting of the Board 
will be postponed to Thursday, 28 March 2024.
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